
Class Three Newsletter – 7.7.17 

This Week... 

What a very busy week it has been! We are definitely beginning to show signs of tiredness and 

are looking forward to our Summer holiday. However, we still have many exciting things to look 

forward to and work to produce. The children began the week with ‘Move On Day’ which was a 

chance to experience how their class will look next academic year. All the children are moving 

on in their learning and social ability, regardless of whether they are moving classroom or not. 

All the children were very positive and seem to be looking forward to the new challenges ahead. 

We have planned a new character and setting for our stories this week and have started 

exploring similes and metaphors as a tool to improve writing. We have been selecting powerful 

adjectives and discussing how we can ‘paint a picture’ with our words. We have been exploring 

place value in Maths; looking at reading, comparing and ordering numbers to, and above, 1000. 

The children have been rounding numbers and placing them on a numberline. In our Science, the 

children worked in groups to create a food chain and increased their Science vocabulary, 

learning words such as ‘producer’, ‘consumer’, ‘predator’ and ‘prey’. 

Important Dates... 

 

9th July – Leavers’ Service – St. Christopher’s 

Church – 9.30am 

10th July – Ethos Group visiting Ewood Park – 

PACKED LUNCH REQUIRED FOR THESE 

CHILDREN  

20th July – End of Year Disco – 6pm-8pm. £3 

per child, £5 per family. LES pupil only  

 

21st July- 2pm - School breaks up for Summer. 

 

Sponsored Event 

We all had a fantastic morning at the Bog-Eyed 

Jog. The sun shone down on us and all the 

children went the ‘Extra Mile’, running several 

laps of the field despite the heat! It was lovely 

to see many children encouraging others and 

sharing a real camaraderie. 

 

Swimming 

Next week will be our final swimming session of 

the year. There will be no swimming lessons in 

the final week. Please ensure your child brings 

their swim kit next Friday. 

Special News! 

 

Christian Value Certificate – Truth 

 Jaiden Kilshaw 

 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Shane Staker 

 

Writer of the Week –  

Libby Bennett 

Next Week... 

We will be writing the stories that we have 

planned this week and hopefully will have the 

opportunity to read them to the younger 

children in school. 

In our Maths we shall be working on problem 

solving, using all four operations, and applying 

all the skills we have learnt this year. 

We shall be celebrating diversity with a Dance 

Day  

Homework – Please send your child into 

school with a shoebox or other similar sized 

box. 


